
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Pursuant to the federal No Child Left Behind Act and the National Defense Authorization 

Act, Lansing Central School District must disclose to military recruiters, upon request, 

directory information for students including the names, addresses and telephone 

numbers of our high school juniors and seniors.   

 

The law allows parents, or students who are at least 18 years old, to request, in writing, 

that the school decline sending that information out to recruiters.  If you do not want us 

to provide military recruiters with your child's name, address and telephone number, 

please fill out the form below and return it to the LHS Student Services Office by 

September 30. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

High School Military Recruitment  
Release of Student Information 

OPT OUT FORM 

 
 

Student’s Name: _____________________________________ Grade: ______ 
 

 
Please DO NOT release the name, phone number, and/or address of the student 
named above to Military Recruiters. 

  
 

 
 
___________________________________  _____________________ 
Signature of Parent/Guardian or 18 year old student                       Date 
 
 
 

DUE: September 30.  Information will be released shortly after that date. 


